
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

14
th

 December, 2015. 
 

Dear Parents, 

 
 The two Primary Schools are holding a coffee morning on Friday December 18

th
 in the Girl’s 

Primary School Hall from 9.15a.m. to 12.15p.m. with the proceeds going to the Cashman Family 

(after the loss of their house).  We invite you to do some baking for this event and you can drop it 

to the school on Friday morning.  We invite as many as possible to come along carers, 

grandparents, parents and extended family for a chat and a cuppa to support.  If you are 

unavailable to attend yourself, you might give a donation to your child and all children with 

money will be allowed to go to the cake sale during school time with their class teacher.  To 

contribute is optional however we hope as many as possible can support. 
 

 We were asked to inform you of a variety show taking place in the Edel Quinn Hall on Saturday 

December 19
th

 at 8p.m.  Proceeds of this evening going to the Cashman Family Fund.  We realise 

it is a busy time of year however we hope as many as possible can attend 
 

 Friday the 18
th

 is a busy day.  We remind you of the school Christmas Mass at 1.30p.m.  We hope 

to see you all there. 
 

 Saturday 19
th 

 reminder of children carol singing with Lorainne O’Riordan Gospel Choir outside 

Credit Union from 10.15a.m. – 12.30.  We hope you can join in the fun.  Reminder of Parents 

Association Meeting in the school on Tuesday December 15
th

 at 8p.m. to finalise the plans for 

this event. 
 

 As you know we are having a Christmas Raffle in the school.  We have decided that all proceeds 

from the raffle will go towards the Cashman Family Fund.  Your support is greatly appreciated. 

 

  I remind you to log on to our school website to keep up to date on school events. The address is 

www.kanturkbns.com    Don’t forget you can follow us on twitter @colmansbns 

 

 

Is mise le meas, 

 

__________________ 

Eilish Finnegan, 

Principal. 

http://www.kanturkbns.com/


 

 


